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Senator Erpenbach:

Please review this bill, which is based on Senate Substitute Amendment 1 to 1999
Senate Bill 267, very carefully to make sure that it achieves your intent.  Please note
the following differences between this bill and the substitute amendment:

1.  This bill includes proposed s. 100.52 (7), which is necessary to clarify that DATCP
has enforcement authority for violations of the bill.

2.  A mistake in proposed s. 100.52 (4) (c) has been corrected.

If you have any questions or redraft instructions, please contact me.

Mark D. Kunkel
Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–0131
E–mail:  mark.kunkel@legis.state.wi.us


